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From: Stephen Grant [mailto:stephen.horwathlaw@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2020 10:59 AM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Comment on proposed rule change to CrR and CrRLJ 3.5
 
Hello,
 
I am writing to support the rule change proposed by the Washington Defenders Association
regarding the above referenced rules. Physical appearance in court every 30 to 45 days by
defendants is very often unnecessary. Many pre-trial hearings are simple continuances, which
can be handled by the attorney. The proposed rule is in the interest of justice as it would make
courts more efficient and allow defendants to continue to be employed and present in their
positive roles in the community. I hope these proposed changes are adopted.
 
Sincerely,
 
Stephen Grant WSBA # 45338
--
 
Stephen Grant, Associate Attorney
Horwath Law
1117 Tacoma Ave South
253.620.0033
Cell: 253-987-6110
www.HorwathLaw.com

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of
the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. This message contains confidential
information and is intended only for the individual named. If you are not the named addressee
you should not disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail.

mailto:SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV
mailto:Mary.Tracy@courts.wa.gov
https://smex-ctp.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=http%3a%2f%2fwww.horwathlaw.com&umid=95ae60ff-aeb7-4e54-8b48-96bc6cd663ba&auth=307af4a8b3e2584c3e2a57c41227f86cfbf88d45-2c4e07e187daf9f9f7c013c989247755f7e5dba3

